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December 2020 

The Northern Road and Bringelly Road 
upgrade stage 2 – project nearing completion  
The Northern Road and Bringelly Road upgrades will provide easier, faster and 
safer travel for motorists in western Sydney.  

 
The Bringelly Interchange at Bringelly 

Our work 

Transport for NSW has now completed the second stage of The Northern Road upgrade between Peter 

Brock Drive, Oran Park and Mersey Road, Luddenham as well as the second stage of the Bringelly Road 

upgrade between King Street, Rossmore and The Northern Road, Bringelly. 

We will open the roads in stages to the permanent lane configuration over three days from Monday 14 

December 2020, weather permitting.  

 Monday 14 December – The Northern Road between Peter Brock Drive at Oran Park and Bent 

Road at Bringelly 

 Tuesday 15 December – Bringelly Road between King street at Rossmore and The Northern Road 

at Bringelly 

 Wednesday 16 December – The Northern Road between Bent Road at Bringelly and Mersey Road 

at Luddenham. 
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As part of this work we will: 

 Remove existing barrier boards and temporary signage  

 Open bus bays and bus lanes at traffic lights  

 Increase the speed to 80km/h  

We thank the community, road users and business owners for their support, patience and understanding 

during the delivery of the second stage of this significant upgrade.  

Traffic changes 

Please keep to the speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic 
updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner Acciona, (formerly Lendlease Engineering) 

on 1800 870 665 or tnrbru2.community@acciona.com. For more information on our projects, visit 

https://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/projects/the-northern-road/index.html.  

Thank you for your patience during this important work.  

Western Sydney Infrastructure Plan  

The Northern Road and Bringelly Road upgrades are part of the Western Sydney Infrastructure Plan 

(WSIP), a $4.1 billion road investment program for western Sydney. WSIP will deliver major road 

infrastructure upgrades to support integrated transport for the region and capitalise on the economic 

benefits from developing the Western Sydney Airport.  

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 870 665. 
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